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日経ソフトウエア 2016年 5月号 [雑誌]
2016-03-24

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 今号は
5日間で体験 親子で楽しむプログラミング の電子データが電子雑誌についています 電子化にあたり 著作権 使用権のない記事 写真 図表は掲載しておりません また 紙の本に付録が付いている場合
電子書籍 雑誌には含まれないこともあります 予めご了承ください 特集1 windowsアプリはなぜ動く windowsがexeファイルを実行できるわけ exeファイルは どのように構成され
ているのか exeファイルは どのようにして起動するのか ユニバーサルアプリは なぜいろいろな端末で動くのか 特集2 日本語プログラミング言語 なでしこ入門

Building a SharePoint 2016 Home Lab
2016-08-06

this book is a step by step guide to building your own sharepoint farm in a home lab setting
learn how to build a windows domain and then join servers into the domain in order to create
your own testing and learning environment after you get the domain stood up where you go from
there is up to you this book will help you learn how to spin up sharepoint in a least
privileged fashion this isn t strictly a sharepoint book though for example if you re not a
sharepoint professional and are just looking to create a working windows domain for other
purposes the home lab domain that you ll create will work great for exam preparation for non
sharepoint purposes you could even use it for learning how to install exchange server after
all it s your home lab domain in this book you will build your home lab domain and you ll have
a great place for learning how to administer sharepoint and develop sharepoint apps here are
just some of the tasks you ll complete in easy to follow exercises create a windows domain and
a certificate authority so that you can run sharepoint on ssl join servers to the domain and
configure other technology on the member servers as needed install sql server and correctly
partition the server in accordance with best practices install and configure a sharepoint farm
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spin up host named site collections hnsc s install and configure visual studio who this book
is for this book is suitable for both developers and administrators no technical knowledge is
assumed beyond a general familiarity with computers and computing terminology the resulting
domain will be suitable for both it and developer testing needs

Exam Ref 70-533 Implementing Microsoft Azure Infrastructure
Solutions
2018-01-23

prepare for the newest versions of microsoft exam 70 533 and help demonstrate your real world
mastery of implementing microsoft azure infrastructure as a service iaas designed for
experienced it professionals ready to advance their status exam ref focuses on the critical
thinking and decision making acumen needed for success at the mcsa level focus on the
expertise measured by these objectives design and implement azure app service apps create and
manage compute resources and implement containers design and implement a storage strategy
including storage encryption implement virtual networks including new techniques for hybrid
connections design and deploy arm templates manage azure security and recovery services manage
azure operations including automation and data analysis manage identities with azure ad
connect health azure ad domain services and azure ad single sign on this microsoft exam ref
organizes its coverage by exam objectives features strategic what if scenarios to challenge
you assumes you are an it professional with experience implementing and monitoring cloud and
hybrid solutions and or supporting application lifecycle management this book covers the 533
objectives as of december 2017 if there are updates for this book you will find them at aka ms
examref5332e errata about the exam exam 70 533 focuses on skills and knowledge for
provisioning and managing services in microsoft azure including implementing infrastructure
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components such as virtual networks virtual machines containers web and mobile apps and
storage planning and managing azure ad and configuring azure ad integration with on premises
active directory domains about microsoft certification passing this exam helps qualify you for
mcsa cloud platform microsoft certified solutions associate certification demonstrating your
expertise in applying microsoft cloud technologies to reduce costs and deliver value to earn
this certification you must also pass any one of the following exams 70 532 developing
microsoft azure solutions or 70 534 architecting microsoft azure solutions or 70 535
architecting microsoft azure solutions or 70 537 configuring and operating a hybrid cloud with
microsoft azure stack

The Big Nine
2019-03-05

a call to arms about the broken nature of artificial intelligence and the powerful
corporations that are turning the human machine relationship on its head we like to think that
we are in control of the future of artificial intelligence the reality though is that we the
everyday people whose data powers ai aren t actually in control of anything when for example
we speak with alexa we contribute that data to a system we can t see and have no input into
one largely free from regulation or oversight the big nine corporations amazon google facebook
tencent baidu alibaba microsoft ibm and apple are the new gods of ai and are short changing
our futures to reap immediate financial gain in this book amy webb reveals the pervasive
invisible ways in which the foundations of ai the people working on the system their
motivations the technology itself is broken within our lifetimes ai will by design begin to
behave unpredictably thinking and acting in ways which defy human logic the big nine
corporations may be inadvertently building and enabling vast arrays of intelligent systems
that don t share our motivations desires or hopes for the future of humanity much more than a
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passionate human centered call to arms this book delivers a strategy for changing course and
provides a path for liberating us from algorithmic decision makers and powerful corporations

ひと目でわかるOffice 365ビジネス活用28の事例 　SharePoint Server 2016対応版
2017-09-22

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません
office 365やsharepoint serverを導入してはみたものの あまりに高機能でいろいろなことができるので どう使えばよいのか悩まれている方も多いのではないでしょうか 本書
では 週報 日報や案件管理 連絡先 各種申請 資産管理 機材管理 用語集 アンケート 顧客とのプロジェクトサイト 役員 社長ブログといった 実際の業務にそのまま利用できる 実践的な活用例を
多数紹介します また office 365グループやmicrosoft teams microsoft planner yammerといったグループ作業やコミュニケーションに役立つ機能や
標準では用意されていない便利な機能を備えたアドオンについても紹介します office 365やsharepoint serverをもっと活用したいとお考えの管理者やユーザーの方必携の1冊で
す

Microsoft Azure Security Infrastructure
2016-08-19

this is the ebook of the printed book and may not include any media website access codes or
print supplements that may come packaged with the bound book implement maximum control
security and compliance processes in azure cloud environments in microsoft azure security
infrastructure 1 e three leading experts show how to plan deploy and operate microsoft azure
with outstanding levels of control security and compliance you ll learn how to prepare
infrastructure with microsoft s integrated tools prebuilt templates and managed services and
use these to help safely build and manage any enterprise mobile web or internet of things iot
system the authors guide you through enforcing managing and verifying robust security at
physical network host application and data layers you ll learn best practices for security
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aware deployment operational management threat mitigation and continuous improvement so you
can help protect all your data make services resilient to attack and stay in control no matter
how your cloud systems evolve three microsoft azure experts show you how to understand cloud
security boundaries and responsibilities plan for compliance risk management identity access
management operational security and endpoint and data protection explore azure s defense in
depth security architecture use azure network security patterns and best practices help
safeguard data via encryption storage redundancy rights management database security and
storage security help protect virtual machines with microsoft antimalware for azure cloud
services and virtual machines use the microsoft azure key vault service to help secure
cryptographic keys and other confidential information monitor and help protect azure and on
premises resources with azure security center and operations management suite effectively
model threats and plan protection for iot systems use azure security tools for operations
incident response and forensic investigation

Practical Microsoft Azure IaaS
2018-07-20

adopt azure iaas and migrate your on premise infrastructure partially or fully to azure this
book provides practical solutions by following microsoft s design and best practice guidelines
for building highly available scalable and secure solution stacks using microsoft azure iaas
the author starts by giving an overview of azure iaas and its components you ll see the new
aspects of azure resource manager storage in iaas and azure networking as such you ll cover
design considerations for migration and implementation of infrastructure services giving you
practical skills to apply to your own projects the next part of the book takes you through the
different components of azure iaas that need to be included in a resilient architecture and
how to set up a highly available infrastructure in azure the author focuses on the tools
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available for azure iaas automated provisioning and the different performance monitoring and
fine tuning options available for the platform finally you ll gain practical skills in azure
security and implementing azure architectures after reading practical microsoft azure iaas you
will have learned how to map the familiar on premise architecture components to their cloud
infrastructure counterparts this book provides a focused and practical approach to designing
solutions to be hosted in azure iaas what you will learn map the key azure components to
familiar concepts in infrastructure such as virtualization storage provisioning switching and
firewalls implement azure iaas deployment architectures design iaas environments in line with
the microsoft recommended best practices for scalability resiliency availability performance
and security manage the operational aspects of hosted environments leverage automation and
fine tune for optimal performance who this book is for infrastructure and solution architects
with skills in on premise infrastructure design who want to up skill in azure iaas

Information Security
2019-09-02

this book constitutes the proceedings of the 22nd international conference on information
security isc 2019 held in new york city ny usa in september 2019 the 23 full papers presented
in this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 86 submissions the papers were
organized in topical sections named attacks and cryptanalysis crypto i secure computation and
storage machine learning and security crypto ii zero knowledge proofs defenses security side
channels malware analysis crypto iii signatures and authentication
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A Networked Self and Human Augmentics, Artificial
Intelligence, Sentience
2018-07-11

every new technology invites its own sets of hopes and fears and raises as many questions as
it answers revolving around the same theme will technology fundamentally alter the essence of
what it means to be human this volume draws inspiration from the work of the many luminaries
who approach augmented alternative forms of intelligence and consciousness scholars contribute
their thoughts on how human augmentic technologies and artificial or sentient forms of
intelligence can be used to enable reimagine and reorganize how we understand our selves how
we conceive the meaning of human and how we define meaning in our lives

ビデオ SALON (サロン) 2017年 7月号
2017-06-20

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 特集
使える機材は自分で作る 我ら撮影機材diy部 こんなのあるといいな を実践しているdiy部部員の活動ぶりやアイデアを紹介 logに10bitにhdr 今こそ知りたいq a 激変するビデオ規
格のことから 360度vr編集 や ラウドネス について解説する 新製品情報 新規格cinema raw lightの採用でcfastにraw収録が可能 キヤノンeos c200 4k
60p 10bit記録対応のefマウントシネマカメラ パナソニックau eva1 手のジェスチャーで操作できる小型ドローン dji spark 4入力4出力の卓上型hdmiマトリクススイッ
チャーなど ローランドxs 1hd v 800hd mk ii 今月の話題 40万円台のシネマレンズが映像制作を変える 富士フイルムfujinon mkシネレンズの現場

Social Media and the Law
2017-02-10
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social media platforms like facebook twitter instagram youtube and snapchat allow users to
connect with one another and share information with the click of a mouse or a tap on a
touchscreen and have become vital tools for professionals in the news and strategic
communication fields but as rapidly as these services have grown in popularity their legal
ramifications aren t widely understood to what extent do communicators put themselves at risk
for defamation and privacy lawsuits when they use these tools and what rights do communicators
have when other users talk about them on social networks how can an entity maintain control of
intellectual property issues such as posting copyrighted videos and photographs consistent
with the developing law in this area how and when can journalists and publicists use these
tools to do their jobs without endangering their employers or clients including two new
chapters that examine first amendment issues and ownership of social media accounts and
content social media and the law brings together thirteen media law scholars to address these
questions and more including current issues like copyright online impersonation anonymity
cyberbullying sexting and live streaming students and professional communicators alike need to
be aware of laws relating to defamation privacy intellectual property and government
regulation and this guidebook is here to help them navigate the tricky legal terrain of social
media

The Age of Surveillance Capitalism
2019-01-31

the top 10 sunday times bestseller shortlisted for the ft business book of the year award 2019
easily the most important book to be published this century i find it hard to take any young
activist seriously who hasn t at least familarised themselves with zuboff s central ideas
zadie smith the guardian the challenges to humanity posed by the digital future the first
detailed examination of the unprecedented form of power called surveillance capitalism and the
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quest by powerful corporations to predict and control us the heady optimism of the internet s
early days is gone technologies that were meant to liberate us have deepened inequality and
stoked divisions tech companies gather our information online and sell it to the highest
bidder whether government or retailer profits now depend not only on predicting our behaviour
but modifying it too how will this fusion of capitalism and the digital shape our values and
define our future shoshana zuboff shows that we are at a crossroads we still have the power to
decide what kind of world we want to live in and what we decide now will shape the rest of the
century our choices allow technology to enrich the few and impoverish the many or harness it
and distribute its benefits the age of surveillance capitalism is a deeply reasoned
examination of the threat of unprecedented power free from democratic oversight as it explores
this new capitalism s impact on society politics business and technology it exposes the
struggles that will decide both the next chapter of capitalism and the meaning of information
civilization most critically it shows how we can protect ourselves and our communities and
ensure we are the masters of the digital rather than its slaves

クジラ飛行机先生のプログラミング入門書
2016-05-31

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません ipa
情報処理推進機構 認定スーパークリエータで 日本語プログラミング言語 なでしこ の開発者として知られるクジラ飛行机さん執筆の記事を厳選したムックです テーマは 楽しい プログラミングは何と
いっても楽しいものです 読んでいて 作っていて楽しくなるいろいろな記事を収録しています 入門者の方から中級者の方まで幅広くお読みいただける内容です

Ansible for Real-Life Automation
2022-09-30
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learn how to automate and manage your it infrastructure and applications using ansible key
featuresdevelop ansible automation use cases by automating day to day it and application
operationsuse ansible to automate private and public cloud application containers and
container platformsimprove your devops workflow with ansiblebook description get ready to
leverage the power of ansible s wide applicability to automate and manage it infrastructure
with ansible for real life automation this book will guide you in setting up and managing the
free and open source automation tool and remote managed nodes in the production and dev
staging environments starting with its installation and deployment you ll learn automation
using simple use cases in your workplace you ll go beyond just linux machines to use ansible
to automate microsoft windows machines network devices and private and public cloud platforms
such as vmware aws and gcp as you progress through the chapters you ll integrate ansible into
your devops workflow and deal with application container management and container platforms
such as kubernetes this ansible book also contains a detailed introduction to red hat ansible
automation platform to help you get up to speed with red hat aap and integration with ci cd
and itsm what s more you ll implement efficient automation solutions while learning best
practices and methods to secure sensitive data using ansible vault and alternatives to
automate non supported platforms and operations using raw commands command modules and rest
api calls by the end of this book you ll be proficient in identifying and developing real life
automation use cases using ansible what you will learnexplore real life it automation use
cases and employ ansible for automationdevelop playbooks with best practices for production
environmentsapproach different automation use cases with the most suitable methodsuse ansible
for infrastructure management and automate vmware aws and gcpintegrate ansible with terraform
jenkins openshift and kubernetesmanage container platforms such as kubernetes and openshift
with ansibleget to know the red hat ansible automation platform and its capabilitieswho this
book is for this book is for devops and systems engineers looking to adopt ansible as their
automation tool to get started with this book basic knowledge of linux is necessary along with
an understanding of how tasks are done the manual way before setting out to automate them
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Ethics and Security Automata
2017-11-06

can security automata robots and ais make moral decisions to apply force on humans correctly
if they can make such decisions ought they be used to do so will security automata increase or
decrease aggregate risk to humans what regulation is appropriate addressing these important
issues this book examines the political and technical challenges of the robotic use of force
the book presents accessible practical examples of the machine ethics technology likely to be
installed in military and police robots and also in civilian robots with everyday security
functions such as childcare by examining how machines can pass reasonable person tests to
demonstrate measurable levels of moral competence and display the ability to determine the
spirit as well as the letter of the law the author builds upon existing research to define
conditions under which robotic force can and ought to be used to enhance human security the
scope of the book is thus far broader than shoot to kill decisions by autonomous weapons and
should attract readers from the fields of ethics politics and legal military and international
affairs researchers in artificial intelligence and robotics will also find it useful

Robot Rules
2018-10-29

this book explains why ai is unique what legal and ethical problems it could cause and how we
can address them it argues that ai is unlike any other previous technology owing to its
ability to take decisions independently and unpredictably this gives rise to three issues
responsibility who is liable if ai causes harm rights the disputed moral and pragmatic grounds
for granting ai legal personality and the ethics surrounding the decision making of ai the
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book suggests that in order to address these questions we need to develop new institutions and
regulations on a cross industry and international level incorporating clear explanations of
complex topics robot rules will appeal to a multi disciplinary audience from those with an
interest in law politics and philosophy to computer programming engineering and neuroscience

Trends and Advances in Information Systems and Technologies
2018-03-24

this book includes a selection of papers from the 2018 world conference on information systems
and technologies worldcist 18 held in naples italy on march27 29 2018 worldcist is a global
forum for researchers and practitioners to present and discuss recent results and innovations
current trends professional experiences and the challenges of modern information systems and
technologies research together with their technological development and applications the main
topics covered are a information and knowledge management b organizational models and
information systems c software and systems modeling d software systems architectures
applications and tools e multimedia systems and applications f computer networks mobility and
pervasive systems g intelligent and decision support systems h big data analytics and
applications i human computer interaction j ethics computers security k health informatics l
information technologies in education m information technologies in radiocommunications n
technologies for biomedical applications

Digital Justice
2017-03-09

improving access to justice has been an ongoing process and on demand justice should be a
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natural part of our increasingly on demand society what can we do for example when facebook
blocks our account we re harassed on twitter discover that our credit report contains errors
or receive a negative review on airbnb how do we effectively resolve these and other such
issues digital justice introduces the reader to new technological tools to resolve and prevent
disputes bringing dispute resolution to cyberspace where those who would never look to a court
for assistance can find help for instance via a smartphone the authors focus particular
attention on five areas that have seen great innovation as well as large volumes of disputes
ecommerce healthcare social media labor and the courts as conflicts escalate with the increase
in innovation the authors emphasize the need for new dispute resolution processes and new ways
to avoid disputes something that has been ignored by those seeking to improve access to
justice in the past

A Citizen's Guide to Artificial Intelligence
2021-02-23

a concise but informative overview of ai ethics and policy artificial intelligence or ai for
short has generated a staggering amount of hype in the past several years is it the game
changer it s been cracked up to be if so how is it changing the game how is it likely to
affect us as customers tenants aspiring home owners students educators patients clients prison
inmates members of ethnic and sexual minorities voters in liberal democracies this book offers
a concise overview of moral political legal and economic implications of ai it covers the
basics of ai s latest permutation machine learning and considers issues including transparency
bias liability privacy and regulation
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AI and Big Data’s Potential for Disruptive Innovation
2019-09-27

big data and artificial intelligence ai are at the forefront of technological advances that
represent a potential transformational mega trend a new multipolar and innovative disruption
these technologies and their associated management paradigm are already rapidly impacting many
industries and occupations but in some sectors the change is just beginning innovating ahead
of emerging technologies is the new imperative for any organization that aspires to succeed in
the next decade faced with the power of this ai movement it is imperative to understand the
dynamics and new codes required by the disruption and to adapt accordingly ai and big data s
potential for disruptive innovation provides emerging research exploring the theoretical and
practical aspects of successfully implementing new and innovative technologies in a variety of
sectors including business transportation and healthcare featuring coverage on a broad range
of topics such as semantic mapping ethics in ai and big data governance this book is ideally
designed for it specialists industry professionals managers executives researchers scientists
and engineers seeking current research on the production of new and innovative mechanization
and its disruptions

Emotions and Crime
2019-06-11

in spite of the fact that crime is an emotive topic the question of emotion has been largely
overlooked in criminological research which has tended instead to examine criminal conduct in
terms of structural background variables or rational decision making building on research into
emotions within sociology this book seeks to show how criminologists can in fact take emotions
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seriously and why criminology needs to begin considering emotions as a central element of its
theoretical conceptual and methodological apparatus thematically organised and presenting both
empirical and theoretical studies emotions and crime pays attention to the different emotional
dimensions of crime victimhood the criminal justice system the practice of criminological
research and the discipline of criminology bringing together the work of an international team
of authors and discussing research into violence punishment gender imprisonment and mass
atrocity this volume shows how crime and emotions are inextricably connected and illustrates
both the hidden and pervasive role of emotions in criminological work

Qualitative research on women’s empowerment and participation
in agricultural value chains in Bangladesh
2018-10-12

in bangladesh ifpri has received support from usaid through its policy research and strategy
support program in bangladesh prssp to work in the geographic areas targeted by feed the
future interventions known as the zone of influence to construct this new weai4vc module the
qualitative research study conducted by ifpri field officers complements a 1 200 household
quantitative survey looking in greater depth at the individual household and community level
experiences of men and women to understand the consequences of value chain participation on
them as producers entrepreneurs and wage workers on women s empowerment the quantitative study
sampled 400 households for each of the three economic activities of interest 1 agricultural
production 2 agricultural entrepreneurship and 3 agriculture sector employment it was carried
out in ten administrative units upazilas or sub districts and five villages in each upazila to
total 50 villages
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Surviving the Machine Age
2017-03-15

this book examines the current state of the technologically caused unemployed and attempts to
answer the question of how to proceed into an era beyond technological unemployment beginning
with an overview of the most salient issues the experts collected in this work present their
own novel visions of the future and offer suggestions for adapting to a more symbiotic
economic relationship with ai these suggestions include different modes of dealing with
education aging workers government policies and the machines themselves ultimately they lay
out a whole new approach to economics one in which we learn to merge with and adapt to our
increasingly intelligent creations

データセンター調査報告書2019
2019-01-24

本書は インプレスによる専門媒体 クラウド データセンター完全ガイド による監修のもと データセンターの市場動向 サービス動向 ユーザー企業の利用動向をまとめた調査報告書である 近年 ユー
ザー企業においてit資産のクラウド環境への移行が進み クラウド向けハイパースケールdcの新設 増設が相次いでいる 一方 ユーザーがクラウドに移行する中で 老朽化が進むデータセンターや
pue値が悪く非効率なデータセンターなどを閉鎖するといった事業を縮小している事業者も見られるようになっている このような中 本年は初めて地域別の市場動向に注目 全国を7地域にわけて ラック
価格 新設 閉鎖状況 市場ニーズ等をそれぞれ分析 データセンター事業者がデータセンター新設 営業戦略を立案する上で有用なデータと分析を提供するとともに 大規模化 高効率化 ネットワーク強化
dc施設も所有から利用へなど 調査から見えてきたdcの生き残り策を分析する また 間接蒸発式空調やリチウム電池式upsなど最新技術や相次いで発生した大規模災害でのデータセンターの状況など
様々な最新動向をお伝えする ユーザー企業のdc クラウド利用の現状 意向調査 dc事業者の現状 意向調査 データセンター採用検討企業担当者への調査の３つのアンケート調査を掲載 加えて デー
タセンターサービス分析 では 市場で提供されているデータセンターサービスの調査結果を掲載している 巻末付録として 都道府県別のデータセンター拠点一覧とデータセンターサービス一覧を掲載してい
る 発行 インプレス
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A Career as a Mobile App Developer
2017-12-15

as smartphones and other mobile devices have become a fixture in our daily lives more and more
innovative and useful apps are developed for them this informative book examines the steps
needed to launch a career in the field of mobile app development including the skills readers
will need and education and training requirements readers will learn about potential careers
within the programming marketing payment and distribution processes behind mobile apps a
sample résumé demonstrates how readers might present their skills to land an exciting new job

Microsoft Power Automate かんたん活用ガイド
2021-08-27

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません
power automate はマイクロソフトが提供する自動化ツールです rpa robotic process automation と呼ばれるパソコン操作の自動化から 各種クラウドサー
ビスと連携したwebアプリの自動化まで ビジネスにおける一連の作業を ロボット のように自動処理してくれます 特に注目されているのは windows 10ユーザーが無料で使えるようになった
power automate desktop パソコン操作を簡単に自動化できるrpaツールです これを使えば vbaを使わなくてもexcelデータの入力や転記 ファイル保存などを自動化でき
ます エクスプローラーを操作してファイルをバックアップしたり webブラウザーを開いてフォームの必要項目に自動入力したりと パソコン上のさまざまな処理をボタン1つでこなせるようになります
さらに gmailやgoogleカレンダー dropboxやonedriveなどのクラウドと連携して 各種webサービスの操作を自動化できるのも power automate の真骨頂
googleカレンダーに予定を追加したら その日時と内容をメールで自動送信 といったweb連携も 簡単に実現できます これには power automate desktop だけでなく ク
ラウド版の power automate クラウドフロー の活用が不可欠です 本書では このクラウド版の power automate についても 基本から解説しています
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Applied Incident Response
2020-01-14

incident response is critical for the active defense of any network and incident responders
need up to date immediately applicable techniques with which to engage the adversary applied
incident response details effective ways to respond to advanced attacks against local and
remote network resources providing proven response techniques and a framework through which to
apply them as a starting point for new incident handlers or as a technical reference for
hardened ir veterans this book details the latest techniques for responding to threats against
your network including preparing your environment for effective incident response leveraging
mitre att ck and threat intelligence for active network defense local and remote triage of
systems using powershell wmic and open source tools acquiring ram and disk images locally and
remotely analyzing ram with volatility and rekall deep dive forensic analysis of system drives
using open source or commercial tools leveraging security onion and elastic stack for network
security monitoring techniques for log analysis and aggregating high value logs static and
dynamic analysis of malware with yara rules flare vm and cuckoo sandbox detecting and
responding to lateral movement techniques including pass the hash pass the ticket
kerberoasting malicious use of powershell and many more effective threat hunting techniques
adversary emulation with atomic red team improving preventive and detective controls

Programming Microsoft Dynamics™ NAV 2015
2015-07-30

nav 2015 is a complete erp system which also contains a robust set of development tools to
support customization and enhancement these include an object designer for each of seven
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application object types a business application oriented programming language with net
interface capability a compiler a debugger and programming testing language support this book
is designed to take you from an introduction to the product and its integrated development
tools to being a productive developer in the nav 2015 environment it will serve as a
comprehensive reference guide complementing nav s help files you will find this book really
useful if you want to evaluate the product s development capabilities or need to manage nav
2015 based projects additionally you will also learn about the nav application structure the c
side development environment the c al language the construction and uses of each object type
and how it all fits together

Uncertain Archives
2021-02-02

scholars from a range of disciplines interrogate terms relevant to critical studies of big
data from abuse and aggregate to visualization and vulnerability this pathbreaking work offers
an interdisciplinary perspective on big data interrogating key terms scholars from a range of
disciplines interrogate concepts relevant to critical studies of big data arranged glossary
style from from abuse and aggregate to visualization and vulnerability both challenging
conventional usage of such often used terms as prediction and objectivity and introducing such
unfamiliar ones as overfitting and copynorm the contributors include both leading researchers
including n katherine hayles johanna drucker and lisa gitelman and such emerging agenda
setting scholars as safiya noble sarah t roberts and nicole starosielski
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The Mindful School
2019-07-11

where are we now where are we going preparing our students for an uncertain future patricia a
jennings anthony a demauro and polina p mischenko a selective review of mindfulness training
programs for children and adolescents in school settings rebecca n baelen michael v esposito
and brian m galla turn and listen strengthening compassion and leadership in the adult
community in schools pamela seigle chip wood and lisa sankowski modeling mindfulness principal
leadership and development for personal and organizational growth eleanor drago severson and
jessica blum destefano embodied teacher mindfulness in the classroom the calm clear kind
framework cynthia taylor patricia a jennings alexis harris deborah l schussler and robert w
roeser cultivating passion for practicing and teaching mindfulness a multiple case study of
compassionate school project teachers polina p mischenko and patricia a jennings the school
counselor change agent and collaborator for holistic student well being rebecca l tadlock
marlo and meghan damler creating mindful and compassionate schools including parents as
partners j douglas coatsworth melissa ward george and aimee kleisner walker finding peace in
chaos mindfully prepared public school teachers richard c brown and elizabeth grassi being in
school transformation toward equity and social justice velma l cobb

The Routledge Handbook of the Gig Economy
2022-10-31

research on the growth of the precarious economy is of signifi cant interest as the economy
increasingly becomes dependent on gig work however as platform and automated service work has
grown there remains a chasm in understanding the key aspects of digital labour this handbook
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presents comprehensive theoretical empirical and historical accounts of the political economy
of informal work from the late 20th century to the present it examines the rich and varied
analysis and critique of the informalisation of work focusing on its most signifi cant
theories intellectual traditions and authors it highlights the political social cultural and
developmental impact of the deterioration of employment in the global north and global south
as well as the extreme threat posed to the planet by the growth of contingent work poverty and
enduring and increasing inequalities produced and reproduced by the reformation of capitalism
in the contemporary age of neoliberal capitalism the period from the 1980s to the present is
marked by the expanded extraction of surplus value from workers through the creation of non
standard jobs and the restructuring of work a central component of the restructuring of work
is the extension of gig employment through the development of algorithmic platforms which
direct labourers to perform discrete tasks this is a definitive collection representing the
primary reference work contributing to our understanding of the subject the book is written
and presented in a clear manner accessible to scholars and researchers of international
political economy labour economics and sociology who are eager for new research examining this
phenomenon as well as specialists in the field of labour relations chapter 11 of this book is
freely available as a downloadable open access pdf at taylorfrancis com under a creative
commons attribution non commercial no derivatives cc by nc nd 4 0 license funded by the
university of amsterdam

日経Linux 2017年1月号 [雑誌]
2016-12-08

この商品はタブレットなど大きいディスプレイを備えた端末で読むことに適しています また 文字だけを拡大することや 文字列のハイライト 検索 辞書の参照 引用などの機能が使用できません 電子版
には冊子付録のコンテンツも収録しておりますが 綴込みdvd rom付録の収録はございません ただしdvd romに収録したコンテンツの一部 記事で利用したプログラムなど は読者限定サイトか
らダウンロードしてご利用いただけます 電子化にあたり 著作権 使用権のない記事 写真 図表は掲載しておりません また 紙の本に付録が付いている場合 電子書籍 雑誌には含まれないこともありま
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す 予めご了承ください 特集1 今すぐできる windows版linux超活用 圧倒的に手軽なフル機能が使える ubuntu on windows と仮想マシンへのインストール 対話で分か
る ubuntu on windowsの正体 windows版linux 設定のポイントと機能拡張 高機能ツールがすぐ使える bashの8大活用 16 04 lts対応など 今後も期待でき
るbow dosと比べて分かる bash操作に必須のコマンド フル機能のubuntuを仮想化ソフトで動かす windows10がなくても評価版でbowを試せる 特集2 google
をlinuxで使い倒す linuxで引き出すgoogleの底力 webサービスをデスクトップに統合 googleアカウントをubuntuに登録 ブラウザーから軽量osまで google製の
フリーソフトを堪能 人工知能のデモで遊び 機械学習をlinuxで試す 特集3 ubuntuで動かす インクジェットプリンター設定のコツ ep 879aw ab ar メーカー純正の汎用ドラ
イバで最新機種も動かせる pixus mg3630 スクリプトで簡単セットアップ 最新型の対応はこれから dcp j567n 定番モデルのドライバーを用意 webページで簡単に入手可能
envy5540 印刷にドライバのインストールは不要 主要なlinuxが標準サポート

Artificial Intelligence and Security
2022-07-04

this three volume set lncs 13338 13340 constitutes the thoroughly refereed proceedings of the
8th international conference on artificial intelligence and security icais 2022 which was held
in qinghai china in july 2022 the total of 166 papers included in the 3 volumes were carefully
reviewed and selected from 1124 submissions the papers present research development and
applications in the fields of artificial intelligence and information security

The Gang Life: Laugh Now, Cry Later
2017-10-02

the gang life laugh now cry later examines the criminal gangster mindset and offers gang
prevention strategies using real world examples to demonstrate a holistic approach toward
combatting this surging societal problem the text outlines the evolution of gang membership
from a state of interest to association to hardcore o g original gangster status and explores
the evolution of law enforcement s multi pronged approach to combating criminal street gang
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violence from the catch and release mentality of the 1970s and 1980s to today s collaboration
with private organizations such as boys girls clubs in depth profiles case studies and lengthy
histories of gangs gang members and their transformations are provided to demonstrate the
deleterious effect of gangs on society designed for criminal justice students and for
practitioners in the field this text offers readers a holistic approach toward gang prevention
from three nationally awarded educators and gang investigators

Cities, Violence and Gender: Findings and Concepts of the 21st
Century
2022-10-21

learn everything you need to know to become a professional security and penetration tester it
simplifies hands on security and penetration testing by breaking down each step of the process
so that finding vulnerabilities and misconfigurations becomes easy the book explains how to
methodically locate exploit and professionally report security weaknesses using techniques
such as sql injection denial of service attacks and password hacking although from hacking to
report writing will give you the technical know how needed to carry out advanced security
tests it also offers insight into crafting professional looking reports describing your work
and how your customers can benefit from it the book will give you the tools you need to
clearly communicate the benefits of high quality security and penetration testing to it
management executives and other stakeholders embedded in the book are a number of on the job
stories that will give you a good understanding of how you can apply what you have learned to
real world situations we live in a time where computer security is more important than ever
staying one step ahead of hackers has never been a bigger challenge from hacking to report
writing clarifies how you can sleep better at night knowing that your network has been
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thoroughly tested what you ll learn clearly understand why security and penetration testing is
important find vulnerabilities in any system using the same techniques as hackers do write
professional looking reports know which security and penetration testing method to apply for
any given situation successfully hold together a security and penetration test project who
this book is for aspiring security and penetration testers security consultants security and
penetration testers it managers and security researchers

From Hacking to Report Writing
2016-11-04

as societies governments corporations and individuals become more dependent on the digital
environment so they also become increasingly vulnerable to misuse of that environment a
considerable industry has developed to provide the means with which to make cyber space more
secure stable and predictable cyber security is concerned with the identification avoidance
management and mitigation of risk in or from cyber space the risk of harm and damage that
might occur as the result of everything from individual carelessness to organised criminality
to industrial and national security espionage and at the extreme end of the scale to disabling
attacks against a country s critical national infrastructure but this represents a rather
narrow understanding of security and there is much more to cyber space than vulnerability risk
and threat as well as security from financial loss physical damage etc cyber security must
also be for the maximisation of benefit the oxford handbook of cyber security takes a
comprehensive and rounded approach to the still evolving topic of cyber security the security
of cyber space is as much technological as it is commercial and strategic as much
international as regional national and personal and as much a matter of hazard and
vulnerability as an opportunity for social economic and cultural growth
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The Oxford Handbook of Cyber Security
2021

this second edition of freemark s text embodies all of the strengths of the original work but
is deeper and broader in scope with new chapters on emerging themes including metabolomics
genomics and the roles of gastrointestinal hormones the microbiome brown adipose tissue and
endocrine disruptors in the pathogenesis of childhood obesity reviews of the effects of weight
excess on cognitive performance and immune function complement detailed analyses of the
biochemical and molecular pathways controlling the development of childhood adiposity and
metabolic disease critical assessments of nutritional interventions including new chapters on
infant feeding practices and vegetarian diets and superb reviews of behavioral counseling
pharmacotherapy and bariatric surgery provide practical guidance for the management of
overweight children penetrating analyses of the obesity epidemic in its social cultural
economic and political contexts highlight challenges and opportunities for obesity prevention
and community action the perspective is international in scope and reflects the expertise and
experience of many of the leading figures in the field comprehensive and up to date this new
edition of pediatric obesity etiology pathogenesis and treatment will be an invaluable guide
for all healthcare providers and policy makers concerned with the evaluation and care of
children with nutritional and metabolic disease and with the societal implications of the
obesity epidemic

Pediatric Obesity
2018-01-05

transforming management using artificial intelligence techniques redefines management
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practices using artificial intelligence ai by providing a new approach it offers a detailed
well illustrated treatment of each topic with examples and case studies and brings the
exciting field to life by presenting a substantial and robust introduction to ai in a clear
and concise manner it provides a deeper understanding of how the relevant aspects of ai impact
each other s efficacy for better output it s a reliable and accessible one step resource that
introduces ai presents a full examination of applications provides an understanding of the
foundations examines education powered by ai entertainment home and service robots healthcare
re imagined predictive policing space exploration and so much more all within the realm of ai
this book will feature uncovering new and innovative features of ai and how it can help in
raising economic efficiency at both micro and macro levels both the literature and practical
aspects of ai and its uses this book summarizing key concepts at the end of each chapter to
assist reader comprehension case studies of tried and tested approaches to resolutions of
typical problems ideal for both teaching and general knowledge purposes this book will also
simply provide the topic of ai for the readers aspiring researchers and practitioners involved
in management and computer science so they can obtain a high level of understanding of ai and
managerial applications

Transforming Management Using Artificial Intelligence
Techniques
2020-11-06

legal nurse consulting principles and practices fourth edition provides foundational knowledge
on the specialty nursing practice of legal nurse consulting legal nurse consulting is defined
and essential information about the practice is discussed history certification scope and
standards of practice and ethical and liability considerations the essentials of the law and
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medical records are explored analysis of the various types of legal cases on which legal nurse
consultants work is provided as are other practice areas for legal nurse consultants the
various roles and skills of legal nurse consultants are explored and the textbook concludes
with discussion of the ways in which legal cases are adjudicated this volume allows nurses to
bridge the gap from their clinical experience to the unfamiliar territory of the legal world
with practical advice on topics including tactics for being cross examined in the courtroom
and investigative and analytical techniques for medical records individual chapters by subject
matter experts focus on the full range of legal medical and business issues that new or
experienced legal nurse consultants and nurse experts will encounter in their work a nuanced
look at the realities and complexities of toxic torts medical malpractice cases civil rights
in correctional healthcare erisa and hmo litigation and other practice areas is offered
suitable for experienced nurses studying for certification as legal nurse consultants and for
expert witnesses practitioners seeking to expand their current legal nurse roles and other
healthcare and legal practitioners

Legal Nurse Consulting Principles and Practices
2019-09-03
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